June 3, 2019

James Zufall

Colorado Dept. of Transportation
1050 Lee Hill Dr.

Boulder, CO 80302

RE: Letter of Interest for the State Highway 7 Lower Permanent Repairs CMGC Project

Dear Mr. Zufall,

Myers & Sons Construction would like to express its’ interest in the Construction
Management/General Contractor Services (CM/GC) for the State Highway 7 Lower Permanent
Repairs Project due out this year.

Clinton W. Myers, Vice President is the point of contact for the firm and can be reached at the
following:

Myers & Sons Construction
4600 Northgate Blvd., Suite 100
Sacramento, CA 95834

T: (916) 283-9950

F: (916) 614-9520

E: cwmyers@myers-sons.com

Thank you — we look forward to submitting our qualifications when the Request for Proposals is
released.

Sincerely,
Myers & Sons Construction

Clinton W. Myers—=""_

Vice President
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